ANNUAL BULKY WASTE COLLECTION PROGRAM

The 2018 Clean Up of bulky waste for residences in Wantage Township will take place
during the first two full weeks in June. Property Owners who purchase a Bulky Waste
Sticker from Wantage Town Hall will be permitted to place up to 500 pounds of bulky items
for collection at curbside. Items must be placed at curbside on the evening prior to the
week’s collection for your area of town. Materials may include household appliances
(commonly referred to as white goods), couches, tables, chairs, mattresses, bedsprings, etc.
No household garbage, recyclable material, clothing, building materials,
brush/leaves/grass, hazardous materials or tires will be collected. A Bulky Waste Sticker
may be obtained from the Wantage Tax Collector’s office, at a cost of $35, for each
household in Wantage. Proof of residency may be required at the time of purchase. If you
are not sure which week to place your bulky waste out for collection, call us at 973-875-
7192, and we will let you know. Collection will take place no earlier than 7:00 a.m. and no
later than 4:00 p.m. on any given day. Tickets are on sale now. Ifyou live on a street
located to the east of State Highway Route 23, the collection of bulky waste will take place
from Monday, June 4th through Saturday, June 9t. If you live on a street located to the west
of State Highway Route 23, the collection of bulky waste will take place during the week of
Monday, June 11th through Saturday, June 16th,
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Ticket Sales Cut Off:

FEFP

Week One: May 31, 2018

Week Two: June 7, 2018



